
3. NORTH EAST RURAL COMMUNITIES - COMMUNITY NEEDS
ANALYSIS

The Community Development Adviser reported, presenting the results of the
community needs analysis for the semi-rural communities in the north-eastern
fringe of the city.  The contract Researcher, Mary Sparrow, who was in
attendance, highlighted the key points of the study, some of the issues and ways
that these might be resolved.  Some of the benefits and also the drawbacks of
living in the semi-rural areas of the city were noted.

The Board decided:

1. That Mary Sparrow be thanked for her work.

2. That the report be adopted.

3. That a Working Party of the Board meet to discuss some of the issues.


